
 

 
10th June 2021 

 
PSHE Parent Meeting 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
We are inviting you to join a parent PSHE meeting to discuss any questions regarding our 
current PSHE topic ‘Changing Me’.  
 
You have already received curriculum information about what each year group are learning 
about during PSHE, within your child’s Summer Term Learning Web.  
However, we understand there may be some fears around the teaching of some of the 
lessons content, particularly based around ‘Relationships, Sex and Health Education’.   
Our session will aim to alleviate any concerns around these topics and we will share some 
examples of our lesson materials.  
 
As part of our commitment to working in partnership with parents we hope that you are 
able to attend. 
 
If you are interested in joining our session, please join the link below on Friday 18th June at 
9:15am.  
 
Topic: PSHE Parent Meeting 
Time: Jun 18, 2021 09:15 AM  
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81859874604?pwd=eVNGZ043cWJzZTNOb3BkeVhLREJUQT09  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Rosanna Ojosipe  
Deputy Head of Inclusion 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81859874604?pwd=eVNGZ043cWJzZTNOb3BkeVhLREJUQT09

